
 

SSCC Board of Trustees to hold special meeting June 30 
 

The Southern State Community College Board of Trustees will hold a special meeting 1 
p.m. Monday, June 30, in Room 149 of Central Campus, 100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro, for the 
purpose of holding an executive session to consider the acquisition and sale of property. The 
meeting is open to the public. 

 

Contact: Kris Cross 
Director of Public Relations 
937-393-3431, ext. 2676 
800-628-7722, ext. 2676 
kcross@sscc.edu 
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